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Ms. Fairleigh Witteg 
AUCE/CUPE 

Dear Fairleigh, 

We have just received your notice of departure from the union. Certainly 
I for one cannot say that it is a surprize, since I recognized for some 
time that your talents have been noticed elsewhere. Your many years of 
gaining experience at UBC are coming to the point where they may be of 
some use in your future with BCGU. I sincerely hope that the future with 
BCGU is a bright one, for I know that they will . be hard pressed to find 
another individual with the talents that you have offered AUCE for the 
past ten years. 

I sincerely wish you the very best in this move to a bigger union. 
In addition I want to thank for the "perfect" letter that you wrote as 
a reference for my entrance to cooking school (VVI). The letter was so 
pleasing to me that I kept the original and gave the cooking school a 
photocopy and I will keep the original in my personal record of great 
letters. 

Best wishes, 

Sherry Emily Challoner 
Grievance Committee AUGE 
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